
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/18/2022 6:35:01 AM

First name: Christina

Last name: Adams

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I do not support the use of motorized boats in Mendenhall lake. Motorized boats in Mendenhall Lake

will resort in various forms of pollution. Allowing motorized boats in Mendenhall Lake will put an already

vulnerable ecosystem in an even more vulnerable state. We must do our best to protect what's left of the

Mendenhall Glacier, and bringing new pollutants to its area will only expedite its recession.


